
 

OREGON SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

NOTICE 
 

Notice is given that a quorum of the Board of Education may be 
present at the 2023 Wisconsin State Education Convention held 
on January 18, 19 and 20th at the Wisconsin Center, 400 West 

Wisconsin Avenue in Milwaukee, WI 
 

No Board business will be discussed or formal action taken. 
 


